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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 017 OF 2019 
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04 March 2019 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 012 of 2019  

Regarding Dredging at Mgarr Harbour - Gozo 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 012 of 2019 regarding Dredging at 

Mgarr Harbour – Gozo, a silt curtain will be installed from Monday 4th March 2019 

between the points A, B, C and D as shown on attached: 

 

Due to the above all vessels within the area hatched in green between pontoons A and 

D are to be removed immediately, since access will be closed. 

 

No liability whatsoever will be accepted for any loss or damage made to any vessel, 

moorings and associated ground tackle if left lying in the area after the stipulated date 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners Nos. 012 of 2019 will remain 

valid. 

  

 
 
 

Chart Affected: BA 211D, 211A, 2537 
 




